
 

 

 

 

 

                       

 

As we are now approaching the winter 

months it is more likely that “Buggy 

Bans” will be in place.  As usual, these 

decisions will be made on a daily 

basis, so if you do have a buggy 

booked or intend to use your own, 

please ensure you contact the 

Professional shop to ensure the 

buggies are in use. 

 

 

When using a buggy, please make sure 

you use all paths provided and please DO 

NOT cross the white lines on the approach 

to the greens.  Please keep at least ten 

yards away from the Tees and Green 

surrounds. Please go diagonally up and 

down slopes and always park facing 

downhill to avoid wheel spins as you pull 

off.   

Please refer to our buggy policy on the notice boards for more 

information. 

 

Following these simple guidelines will help keep the buggies on for 

longer, keeping you safer and protecting the course. 

 

 

  


